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PRIMARY SCHOOL

Term 2 Week 7

SCHOOL NEWS!

Dear Parents,

What a week we have had in school! 

There is a very nasty bug doing the rounds 

which isn’t nice in the  lead up to Christmas. 

I hope that any of our pupils and their 

families who have it will soon feel better.

My teachers did their usual magic and 

created two very different but equally 

wonderful Christmas celebrations. Well done 

to the all the children who took part – they 

are all superstars in my eyes; they always 

give of their best. If you were able to come 

along, I hope that you enjoyed watching your 

child/children.  Thank you to the Reverend 

Lisa for welcoming us into the Church – it 

makes a real difference to have our  services 

in our lovely Church. 

On behalf of the staff I would also extend a 

huge thank you for the very generous gifts 

that you give at Christmas . 

Wow! 2024 is nearly over – where did that 

year go? I hope you will all find a little time to 

relax and recharge – it has been a long 

Autumn Term! Wishing you all a very Merry 

Christmas and I look forward to seeing you in 

2025. 

Kind regards, Sue Elliott,  Headteacher. 

Term 2  Week 7

20th December 2024

STARS OF THE WEEK
. 

Maple Class

Bella for working so hard with her reading and for 

her wonderful smile!

Elm Class

Year 1:  Tilly for her love of learning 

Year 2: Isabella for her confident contribution to 

the Nativity play

Beech Class

Year 3: Elwyn for being a shining star in the Key 

Stage 2 Carol Service – you might be expecting 

that!

Year 4 : Noelle for exemplary star quality each 

and every day!

Oak Class

Year 5 : Chelsea for working hard and being 

super positive 

Year 6 : Freddie for enthusiasm and 

perseverance 

Going for Gold 

Maple Class: Bella, Rupert, Louis, Deni, Vinnie, 

Henrietta, Luca, Olwen, Auguste, Jacob, Harry 

William, Annabelle W, Parker, Lukass, Aurora, 

Freddie, Izzy, Amelia, Leo, Annabelle H, Fergus, 

Ffion, Thea, Theo, Njal, Tilly 

Barney, Frieda, Elwyn, Nate, George, Poppy,  

Noelle 

Freddie, Eva, Ava-Grace, Chelsea, Luca, Harriet, 

Matilda, Ava, Tatum, Oscar, Emily  

Well done to them all!
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Our PTA has provided funding for Relax Kids and Enrichment Days – thank you.

Christmas 2024 

Please note photographs cannot be shared on social media  

2024 Book Fair

Many thanks to parents who bought 

books at our Book Fair, earlier this year. 

From the commission Mrs Foy has been 

able to purchase a number of books for 

the school library.  There are so many  

great titles that cater for a range of 

reading abilities.  

World Book Day 2025

Next year the PTA are funding a special 

visitor to make World Book Day 2025 

one to remember. 

Maple & Elm Nativity      Beech & Oak Carols     Christmas 2024 
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